
Hello everyone,

Happy July! Summer is here, and so is a month full of activity, fun, and community connection.  

We’re thrilled to share that the Senior Center will have a float in the Stewartstown Parade this year! We’re 

proud to represent our members and all the wonderful things happening at the center. Be sure to wave and 

cheer us on as we roll by—better yet, ask us how you can get involved!

Also this month, we’ll be selling fresh fruit smoothies at two great local events: the Stewartstown 

Carnival and the Rinely Yard Sale. This is a fun way to support the center and spread the word about our 

programs, so come visit our booth and grab a cool treat!

A reminder that the Senior Center will be closed on Thursday, July 4th in celebration of Independence 

Day. We hope you enjoy a safe and happy holiday with friends and family.

We’re excited to have added some new classes to our activity schedule! Whether you’re looking to try 

something new or just want to mix up your weekly routine, there’s something for everyone. Be sure to check 

the schedule and give something a try!

And last but not least, thank you all for continuing to make our temporary home at Stewartstown 

Presbyterian Church feel like “home.” We know that adjusting to a new space isn’t always easy, but your 

positive energy and participation have helped make this transition a smooth one.

Wishing you a fun, festive, and active July!
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